2016/4752/P Bartholomew Estate and Kentish Town CAAC object to the proposed addition of the
Mansard roof , which incidentially appears to be in place as it is detrimental to the vision from the CAAC,
we also have concerns about the large blank wall which now faces the CAAC and is clearly seen from
Patshull road as this we do not believe was in the original approved plans and consider it detracts from the
view of the conservation are.

2016/4825/P Bartholomew Estate and Kentish Town CAAC consider that this will cut out light from
surrounding buildings and reduce a current open space.

2016/4257/P Bartholomew Estate and Kentish Town CAAC we believe this tree should have the crown
lifted by only 3 M and not the proposed 5 M

Bartholomew Estate and Kentish Town CAAC also strongly object to the Council not informing neighbours
of potential applications that might affect their property as this potentially will lead to applications that
affect householders being agreed . Not every body is signed up to alerts and many people do not have
access to computers , notices on lamp posts are not always placed.

Celia Goreham on behalf of Bartholomew Estate and Kentish Town CAAC



